
SAFEGUARDING OUR PUPILS 

Lancaster Royal Grammar School is committed to ensuring the welfare and safety of all our 
pupils. We believe that pupils have a right to learn in a supportive, caring and safe 
environment which includes the right to protection from all types of abuse; where staff are 
vigilant for signs of any pupil in distress and are confident about applying the/our 
safeguarding processes to avert and alleviate any such problems. 

Safeguarding is about ensuring that everyone is safe from harm – safe from bullying, safe from 
people who could abuse, safe from radicalisation, discrimination or harassment – and that we 
all feel safe in our environment. 

If you are ever concerned about the safety or well‐being of someone at our school please talk 
to one of the school’s Designated Safeguarding Lead s (DSLs). 

SAFEGUARDING STATEMENT 

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects 
all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. This means that we have a Child Protection 
Policy and procedures in place. 

Parents and carers are welcome to read the Policy available on the website or on request. 
Sometimes we may need to share information and work in partnership with other agencies 
when there are concerns about a child’s welfare. If anyone including a visitor, parent or 
member of staff is concerned about a child’s welfare, they should record their concern, and 
report to one of the DSLs listed below immediately. 

Senior Designated Safeguarding Lead  Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 Mr J Hallsworth jhallsworth@lrgs.org.uk  Mr J Millatt jmillatt@lrgs.org.uk  

 Governor Safeguarding Lead    Dr Nina Parekh 
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